
 

 
 
Mission Statement 
The Browning Elementary TEAM seeks to ensure positive behavior and 
provide intervention and support for students to succeed academically, 
emotionally and socially. 
 
Vision Statement 
Our vision is to create exemplary students 
who exhibit the following characteristics: To be safe, Earn respect, Act 
responsibly, Mindful learner 
 
Principals: 
The 2025–2026 school year at Browning Elementary is off to a strong start. Our 2nd- 
and 3rd-grade teams have focused on building a classroom community, establishing 
routines, and setting clear academic and behavioral expectations. Teachers have also 
incorporated activities to support social-emotional learning, ensuring that students feel 
connected and prepared for success while at BES. 

Key highlights so far: 

●​ Enrollment & Attendance: Student numbers remain steady, with strong daily 
attendance as families adjust to the new year.​
 

●​ Academic Focus: Instruction is already underway with an emphasis on the new 
curriculum (Benchmark) and guided math implementation.​
 

 



●​ Family Engagement: BES Open House was held with numerous students and 
families in attendance.​
 

●​ Positive School Culture: Morning meetings and collaborative learning activities 
are fostering a welcoming environment where students are eager to participate 
and engage in learning. 

Overall, the beginning of the school year has been smooth, and both 2nd and 3rd 
graders are transitioning well into their new grade levels. Our staff is enthusiastic about 
the year ahead and committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to 
ensure student growth and success. 

Classrooms are enjoying team-building activities. The focus for BES this month is 
relationship building, processes, and procedures.  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



We are modeling and practicing what KINDNESS looks like, sounds like, and how it 
makes others feel daily.  

 

  
 

BES Students enjoyed some fun in the sun for Water Day! Students who attended the 
first 7 days of school were rewarded with some fun in the water. Shout out to the BES 
Specialists team for hosting this activity for the students.  

   

 

 

 


